
APPEAL FOR 283 Curtice St.  

The Public Works Paving Supervisor reviewed the area and took photos on 4/15/2021 at 2:45 

p.m.  His report stated: I found the street to be in good shape. I found no potholes on the street 

or in the alley. The seal coating is holding up well. The photos show typical wear and usage in 

the parking lanes where some of the rock has been displaced from vehicles parking (turning 

wheels) and leaking oil onto the road surface. The rock chips may be missing in spots but the oil 

(CSR-2) still present. 

 

 

 


